
Regn. No. : HR/019/2018/02138 

Regd. Office : Flat No. A-302, Life Style Residency, Plot no: GH 41-42, Sector-65, Faridabad, Haryana-121006 

 
GS/AIGETOA/2021/75                                                                                                     dated 15.06.2021 
 
To, 

Shri A.M. Gupta, 
Sr GM Admin, BSNL CO, 
H. C. Mathur Lane, New Delhi 
 

Subject: Submission of Committee Report for concessional FTTH connection to below JAG level-Reg.   

Reference: BSNL CO-ADMN/80/2/2020-ADMN dated 28.12.2020 of DGM(Admin), BSNL CO New Delhi 

 

Respected Sir, 
 

Kindly refer to the discussion held in the second agenda meeting of AIGETOA with the management 

under chairmanship of the Director (HR) on 11th June, 2021. In the discussion, on one of agenda points 

of the association i.e. extending concessional FTTH connection to all executives below the JAG level, it 

was raised by the association that the committee constituted for the purpose has failed to submit the 

report in time. It’s needless to mention that the committee was constituted on 28th Dec, 2020 vide 

above referred letter with a mandate to work out the modalities and submit the report within fifteen 

days but despite of passage of more than five months, no reports have been given  by the committee.  

 

The association expressed its strong resentment for the delay and argued firmly for extending the 

concessional FTTH connections and demanded for submission of the report by the committee 

without further delay. It was also highlighted by the association that during recent pandemic, the 

executives had to face serious challenges in carrying out WFH responsibilities. In the reply, it was 

assured that the committee also agrees with the views expressed by the association for need of 

concessional FTTH connection and it will be submitting its report very soon. 

 

It is therefore requested to ensure immediate submission of the Committee report for concessional 

FTTH connection as per referred letter, so that the facility can be extended to all below JAG level 

without further delay after approval by the competent authority.  
    

With Warm Regards   
 

              Sd/-- 
[MD. WASI AHMAD]  

                          General Secretary 
Copy to: 

1. The Director (HR), BSNL Board, BSNL CO, New Delhi for kind information Please. 
2. The Sr GM (SR) BSNL Corporate Office, New Delhi for kind information and NA Pl. 


